A big thank you to you!

We, here at NPEA, want you to know just how important you are to the planting of new Churches in the
Northern Plains area. Without your help, we would not have been able to accomplish what has been
done in the last 15 years.

North Point CC in Spearfish, SD
Revive CC in Bismarck, ND
White Water CC in Laramie, WY
Real Life Church in Sheridan, WY

We have also been able to partner with plants in Sioux City, IA and in Hastings, NE. And, we are now
partnering with a new church plant that will be starting soon in Bozeman, MT.

And, 2 years ago, we were able to start a Planter Care Program. Briefly, the purpose of the Planter Care
Program is to keep in touch with our church planters and to encourage and help them in any way we can
in their ministries.

So, thank you again for your prayers and your gifts for NPEA. We would not be able to do this without
you.

2 Corinthians 9:12.
What you are doing is much more than a service that supplies God’s

people with what they need. It is something that will make many others thank God.

And, we at NPEA, thank God for your faithfulness to church planting in the Northern Plains Area.
God’s blessings to you,

Dennis Coull, for the NPEA Board of Directors



